
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

October 12, 2019 

 

Traffic Control on Southbound 69 Street near Highway 8 

 
Location: 69 Street S.W., immediately north of Highway 8 
 
Impacts: 

• Traffic control personnel directing southbound vehicles 

• Haul trucks turning across southbound 69 Street, resulting in periodic stoppages of traffic 

• Lane closure on southbound 69 Street 

 
Reason: Moving material for bridge embankment and road construction 
 
 
Start date: Saturday, October 5, 2019 
 
Completion date: Saturday, December 21, 2019 
 
Work hours:  

• Monday to Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

• Saturday from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

• Sunday from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 

Speed reduction: 50 km/h  
 
 
Other information: N/A 

 

 
For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through 
the area.  
 
KGL would like to thank you for your patience during this period of construction.  
 

 

403-212-0565 

info@SWCRRproject.com 

www.SWCRRproject.com 

 



 

 

 


